Dear Baby Bird Feeder Volunteer:

This letter is in response to your interest in the baby bird feeder program at the Wildlife In Need Center. If you would like to volunteer in 2017, please fill out the attached Baby Bird Feeding Application/Release Form and also an Emergency Contact and Availability Form, even if you have filled one out in previous years. We do ask for updated info each year. Feel free to tell your friends about our volunteer program as well. Additional applications and info are available on our website www.helpingwildlife.org. We have 3 orientation classes scheduled. All volunteers, including past experienced baby bird feeders, must attend 1 of the 3 classes. Adults who will volunteer with 12 and 13 year olds should also attend. Parents and guardians of 14 years and older volunteers are welcome as well but not required to attend.

BBF Orientation Class: **Saturday, May 6th 1:00-2:30 pm**

Wednesday, May 10th 6:30-8:00 pm Sunday, May 21st 1:00-2:30pm

Where: Training Classes are held at Wildlife In Need.

Please contact WINC at 262-965-3090 or Irowe@helpingwildlife.org to sign up for the class of your choice and give names, the number of attendees and a phone number in case we need to change or cancel the class at the last minute. This is important so that we can plan adequate space for the class and class materials, as well as advise you of any last minute changes. Bring your completed Baby Bird Feeding Application and also your completed Emergency Contact and Availability Form to the class. These are 2-sided forms so please fill out both sides.

Feel free to call if you have any questions. Please note that children 12 and 13 years old must be accompanied by an adult, both for the class and for volunteer shifts at the Center.

Our Baby Bird Feeders do a wonderful job raising hundreds of young birds every year – we're looking forward to seeing you! Please share this email with anyone you think might be interested in volunteering.